
  

 Miss. Klawuhn’s Classroom Newsletter 

Hello Parents and Guardians, 

We have had a great start to the 
school year! Your student has been 
working hard. Thank you for all of your 
support.  

Greetings 

Clare Klawuhn 
 
Email: 
cklawuhn@odessar7.net 
Phone: 
(816) 633-5396 

Reminders 

 
 

 9/1/17 
o Early Release (11:20am) 

 9/4/17 
o No School 

 9/14/17 
o Field Trip 

 9/22/17 
o Early Release (11:20am) 

 9/29/17  
o No School 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
September Curriculum 
 
Math- students will solve multi-step whole 
number problems involving the four 
operations. 
Social Studies-students will be learning 
about Missouri’s history.  
Reading- students will be able to recognize 
text features in non-fiction.  
Writing- students will continue grammar 
and sentence structure. 
Spelling-students will practice spelling 
words with the long a and e sound.  
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